From: BDC Lgoima
To:

Subject: RE: Official Information Request for Music Licenses LGOIMA Ref: OIA 029/23
Date: Thursday, 25 May 2023 1:14:00 pm
Attachments: imaae004.ona

Hi [
Information as requested;

Amount paid to APRA excl GST:
e NBS Theatre Westport - $137.68
e Reefton Cinema Westport - $61.57
e NBS Theatre — Cinema Exhibitors licence - $75.00

Kind regards

Krissy Trigg | Group Manager Community Services

DDI 037889679 | Mobile 0272133022 | Email krissy.trigg@bdc.govt.nz
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From:

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 10:02 AM
To: BDC_Lgoima <lgoima@bdc.govt.nz>
Subject: Re: Official Information Request for Music Licenses LGOIMA Ref: OIA 029/23

Kia ora Krissy,
Many thanks for the response.

Just one follow-up: Would you happen to have the most recent amount paid for a six month
license by the council?

Best wishes,



From: BDC_Lgoima <lgoim .govt.nz>
Date: Wednesday, 17 May 2023 at 1:54 PM

v

Subject: Official Information Request for Music Licenses LGOIMA Ref: OIA 029/23

Dear I

We refer to your official information request dated 20 April 2023 for OIA 029/23 regarding
information for Music Licences.

The information you have requested is below in red

e Does your organisation hold a music license for its various offices and buildings Yes,
NBS Theatre has both APRA licence and ONEMusic.
e Does your organisation require multiple music licenses for different buildings? No —
the other buildings / facilities do not require licences
e How much does your organisation pay for each of its music licenses? The fees are
paid on a 6 monthly basis and are based on box office figures, so it varies every 6
months.
e Who provides your music license(s)? APRA and ONEMusic.
e Why do you have the licenses? Is music played in general staff areas, to staff at their
desks, in staff training sessions, at conferences or to callers on hold?
The licences allow the NBS Theatre to play music in all public spaces as well in staff
offices. The licences also cover the music in the movies.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to |goima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at




to-lgoima-requests/ with your personal information removed.

Kind regards

Krissy Trigg | Group Manager Community Services
DDI 037889679 | Mobile 0272133022 | Email krissy.trigg@bdc.govt.nz
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